
-----Original Message----- 
From: Eric Boyd  
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 7:11 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: The Madison at Main 
 
Greetings, 
 
The proposed Madison at Main apartment building looks great. 
 
I would ask that the staff strongly review the sight lines for cars turning right 
from eastbound Madison, particularly right on red.  
Currently the Bouma building (on the NW corner of the intersection of Main and 
Madison) sticks out so far that drivers need to inch into the crosswalk to see 
cars coming from the left. My concern is that while doing that, cars may not be 
able to see pedestrians or bicylists on the sidewalk going north on Main on the 
west side of the road. 
 
Perhaps the solution is to put in a no turn on red sign for eastbound cars on 
Madison? 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
--Eric Boyd 
342 Mulholland Street. 
 


